
21 NOVEMBER 2022

GREETINGS SHIPMATES - Welcome to this week's Semaphore Short and I
hope that this finds you well. You will of course notice that you have received
this a little early (although still dated for Monday) as there is a job opportunity
with the RNA (see below) which has applications end on Tuesday.
As usual, if anyone has anything that they would like to include in future Shorts,
email me or the team at comms@royalnavalassoc.com. Whilst all contributions will
be considered, please note that this is a short update newsletter and we can't
publish everything. Some content may be passed to Andy for inclusion in the
next Circular.

FIRESIDE CHATS The chat for this evening  is subject to confirmation but is
scheduled to be a talk entitled 'Making a submarine Captain' given by Craig
Fulton.
Next week's chat (Mon 28th  November) will be given by Vice Admiral John
McAnally CB LVO and will be a personal recollection of his time onboard HMY
Britannia (pictured below).

From: 
Royal Naval Association Comms <comms@royalnavalassoc.com>
To: 
Royal Naval Association Comms <comms@royalnavalassoc.com>
Date: 
Nov 19, 2022 5:29:28 PM
Subject:
FW: Semaphore Short 21 Nov

Good Evening Shipmates

Please see below for the Semaphore Short. I have warmed the bell and although it is dated Monday, I am sending it
out today as there is a top job going with the RNA (Communications Manager) of which applications end on Tuesday
so this will give anyone interested a little more time.

Enjoy the rest of the weekend

Best Regards

John
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Fireside chats, unless promulgated otherwise start at 18:30 each Monday. To
access the fireside chats, access zoom here

Meeting ID is 288 830 5105   Password is Shipmate

THE RNA ARE RECRUITING  The RNA are recruiting a full time
Communications Manager. The post holder will run both internal and extarnal
communications and be resposible for digital output. This is a great opportunity
for a suitably qualified and experienced person. NOTE - closing date for
applications is tomorrow, 22 November. Full information can be found here

ONS VETERANS' SURVEY   In the last Short, I drew attention to the
Government led veterans' survey. The survey will bolster information gained
from last year's census so that targeted and relevant help can be better
directed in the future. I make no apology for including the link again this week
as it is important that all veterans complete the survey where possible. You can
do so here

INTERESTED IN RUNNING A HISTORIC BOATHOUSE?  A great opportunity
has come up to manage a piece of maritime history. Portsmouth Naval Base
Property Trust are looking for an individual to head up the operations and
management of Boathouse 4 in Portsmouth Historic Dockyard. More
information and how to apply here

MOTORHOME AND CARAVAN CLUB SUMMER EVENT  The RNA MCC SIG
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have arranged a 'Big Meet' next year rom Thu 29 Jun to Tue 4 Jul at Blackmore
Camping and Caravan Site in the Malverns. For more details and prices,
contact Shipmate Ron Shilton here. Email should include your real name,
vehicle registration number and your partner's name if bringing one. Note - you
don't have to be a member of the MCC to apply.

OFF TO THE TOWER  I have just finished a weeks No 9s after being dobbed
in to the Joss for the treasonous offence of calling the King HRH instead of HM
in the last Short. To those that spotted it, well done.......

AND FINALLY...........  

The Semaphore Short is published by the Royal Naval association
www.royal-naval-association.co.uk

Royal Naval Association
Building 1/87
Scott Road

HM Naval Base
Portsmouth
PO1 3LU

Telephone  02392 723747
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